Greetings Families,

Welcome to 3rd Grade! For many of us, school was quite the challenge during this pandemic.
As we return full time for the new school year, let us be patient with each other and take things
one day at a time. An African proverb states, “It takes a village to raise a child.” I'm looking
forward to a productive year of learning together. Below are the following school supplies that
students will need. All other items will be provided for the class. However, feel free to stock up
on personal supplies of tissues, wipes, and sanitizer.

backpack

pencil case

pencils

earbuds

4 composition notebooks
4 folders

Thank you in advance for your support,
Ms. N. Jackson



